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7:40  a.m. -  1:55  p.m. 
Office Hours  7:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 
LATE START  TIMES   9:40-1:55 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
3rd-7th   Teacher Appreciation Week 

4th   Smokey Bear - Kindergarten & First Grades      
         1:15 p.m.    Gym  
         Kindergarten Round-up  2:00-4:00 p.m. 
 
5th   Ms. Dow & Mr. Standley to  
         Albertsons/Pet Co  Field trip   9:00-11:00 
 
7th   T/R Kindergarten Day   
         P.T.A. Family Carnival Night  6:00-8:30 p.m. 
 
12th    Table Rock presentation for all 5th grades 

14th   M/W Kindergarten Day    
          Zoo land presentation -  3rd grade 

17th    P.T. A. Meeting 
18th   5th grade classes to Fleming  11:20-1:00 p.m.   
 

19th   Fifth grade classes to Table Rock  7:15-1:30 
          K/First grade Music Concert  6:00 -  6:45 p.m. 
 
20th   Parent Lunch   see enclosed flyer 
 
21st  T/R Kindergarten Day    
         Fourth grades to Applegate Interpretive Center   
          Sunny Valley 
28th  M/W Kindergarten Day     
         Two hour late start  9:40 -  1:55 p.m. 
          4th grade classes Pioneer Day -  Gym 
 
31st   NO SCHOOL Memorial Day 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
1st    Illinois Valley High School Graduation 

2nd   Perfect / Excellent Attendance Fun Day 

         North Valley High School Graduation 
 
3rd   5th Grade  class to YMCA  11:30-1:15 
          Hidden Valley High School Graduation 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 

 

 Have a fun and safe  summer 



 
Hats are not to be worn at school due to sanitary reasons (head lice).  

Students are grabbing and putting on other student’s hats.     
 If your student wears a hat to the bus stop for warmth, they must  remove  

the hat and put it in their back-pack when they get on the bus in the morning.  
Hats are to remain in the student’s  back-pack for the entire day. 

Parents….. please remember we are trying to keep the  
       focus on healthy food, snacks & drinks.   
   Please do not send sodas, energy drinks or coffee drinks    
              in your child’s lunch. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Level One:     Ashley Mohr, Ashley Armstrong, Tyler Quinones, Ailis Kalevicoglu        
                          Placed 2nd  in District Competition + Sportsmanship award                        
 
Level  Two:   Megan Dingman, Alexus Tran, Aiyonna Moyer, Bryan Corbett    

 
 
 
 

Manzanita’s Spelling Bee winners are: 
 

1-3rd grades  Courtney Tudor     Mr. Kriz’s class 
4-5th grades     Seth Ray               Mr. Cushing’s class 
 
 

All Lunch charges must be  
paid  in  full 
 by  May  14th  



 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 



     Come and enjoy this magical evening filled with spectacular  
     entertainment.  ANNUAL THEME  BASKET and RAFFLE  
     PRIZES as well as the SILENT AND LIVE AUCTION.    
     Come bid on some really great prizes that have been donated for  
     this special evening! 
     ADMISSION: $5.00 this includes dinner, a raffle ticket,  carnival       
     games, activities & bounce houses. 



                                                 
     May 2010                                                              

 
    Dear Parents, teachers and students, 

 
    The Kindergarten and First grades, along with the fourth and fifth grade choir,     
    will present their music concert, Wednesday, May 19th, from 6:00-7:00 p.m.   
   in the Manzanita gym.   
  A big thank you to the P.T.A. for the decorations!    
   Singers should dress in nice bright spring colors.  

 
     Performers come directly to the gym at 5:50 p.m. on May 19th and   

     find their place on the risers.  The risers will be located on the stage.   
     The program begins promptly at 6:00 p.m. 
 
     Come listen and sing along with us on May 19th  from  6:00-7:00 p.m. 
 

     Sincerely, 
 
     Mrs. Karen Hegdahl                        
     Music Teacher 
 

MANZANITA 
  ELEMENTARY  

  WATCH US GROW  
MUSIC CONCERT 

 



MANZANITA  
ELEMENTARY 

 2010-2011 SCHOOL 
YEAR 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 
 

WHERE:  MANZANITA ELEMENTARY 
         310 SAN FRANCISCO STREET 
         GRANTS PASS OR 97526 
         541-479-6433 
 
WHEN:    TUESDAY, MAY 4, 2010 
 
 
TIME:       2:00-4:00 PM 
 

ALL CHILDREN NEED TO BE REGISTERED FOR  
KINDERGARTEN. 

AVOID THE RUSH. DO IT NOW! 
 

WE AT MANZANITA SCHOOL ARE LOOKING FORWARD TO 
MEETING WITH YOU AND YOUR CHILD. 

 
PARENTS, PLEASE BRING YOUR CHILD’S 

 BIRTH CERTIFICATE,  
IMMUNIZATION RECORD ,SOCIAL SECURITY CARD  

& ANY LEGAL DOCUMENTS 
 

THESE DOCUMENTS WILL BE COPIED  
AND IMMEDIATELY RETURNED  


